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On June 28, 2020, at approximately 6:17 p.m., deputies from the San Diego County Sheriff's Department, San Marcos 
Station Traffic Division, responded to a report of a collision involving a motorcycle and a 2 door Acura sedan, in the parking 
lot at 150 S Bent Ave, in the city of San Marcos. 

 
Based on the preliminary investigation, it was determined that the motorcyclist was traveling northbound in the parking lot 
while another vehicle was traveling westbound in the parking lot. The motorcycle struck the driver's side of the vehicle, 
ejecting the motorcyclist from the bike. The 23-year-old motorcyclist sustained non-life threatening, but serious injuries and 
was transported to a local hospital. The occupants of the Acura were not injured. 
 

 
Alcohol and/or drugs were determined to not a factor in the collision. The San Marcos Traffic Division is handling the 
investigation. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
Media Relations – (858) 974-2259 
Watch Commander – (858) 565-5555 
 
PAD-3  Rev. 11/18 

Subject: Serious injury Vehicle Collision in San Marcos 

Date of Release: June 28, 2020 

Time of Release: 9:20 p.m. 

Media Contact: Sergeant Charles Morreale 

Email Address of Contact: Charles.Morreale@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone Number of Contact: (760) 510-5200 

Provider of Information (if different): Deputy Cornelius Van Nieuwenhuyzen 

 


